
 

 

AK/SJS 

21 May 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
You are invited to join us in celebrating the achievements of our students at our Annual Prize 
Giving and Graduation Ceremony.  This will take place in the school amphitheatre on 
Tuesday 5 June 2018.  The award ceremony will start at 6.30 pm and conclude at 7.30 pm 
and will be followed by drinks and a light buffet on the swimming pool terrace.  Cyprus Music 
Service will provide live music from 6.00 pm - 6.30 pm as people arrive and there will also be 
drinks available from this time.  There will also be a few live musical performances 
throughout the ceremony.  We will also be doing a collection for Dabaso School in Kenya 
during this event. 
 
During the evening Year 11 and Year 13 students will receive a framed graduation certificate 
that marks the completion of an important milestone in their education.  It would be great to 
see as many Year 11 and 13 students as possible with their families to mark this important 
occasion.  Please fill in the reply slip below to let us know if you and/or your child plan to 
attend. Students should attend in best school uniform in Year 11 and in smart dress in Year 
13. 
 
If your child has been nominated to receive a prize or commendation then you will receive a 
separate letter informing you that they have been awarded. All prize winners or commended 
students should attend in school uniform. This evening is a great opportunity for the school to 
say thank you, not only to our outstanding students, but also to their families who support 
them and the school.  All students and families are invited to attend whether they have been 
awarded a prize this time or not.  We want all of our students to aspire to and work towards 
our core values of Excellence, Learning and Leadership. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Alex Kerr 
Acting Principal 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return urgently to the School Office by Friday 25 May 2018 
 
ANNUAL PRIZE GIVING REPLY SLIP FOR YEAR 11 AND YEAR 13 STUDENTS ONLY 
 
Student Name _______________________________    Year __________________ 
 
My son / daughter will / will not be attending the Graduation Ceremony (please delete as 
appropriate).   
 
We will require ______ family seats at the Ceremony. 


